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closing the confidence gap
may 6th, 2015
6pm – 7pm AUST 226
Are you just starting out in your career? Are you keen to learn more about building your confidence at work? Or are you interested in becoming a better leader? 
PwC recently hosted their second global webcast in the Aspire to Lead series focused on the question, ‘What would you do if you were not afraid?’ The event took place in PwC's London office with around 200 students attending. 
The panel webcast featured "The Confidence Code" authors Katty Kay and Claire Shipman, Eileen Naughton, Managing Director of Google UK and Ireland, and Mike Fenlon, PwC’s Global and US Talent leader.  View the webcast at http://www.pwc.com/gx/en/careers/aspire-to-lead.jhtml  
PwC will sponsor the BAP meeting on Wednesday, May 6th to discuss 'Closing the Confidence Gap' and we hope to see you there! 
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Upcoming Events 


Tutoring for BA 211 and BA 213 in AUST 242


BAP Meetings Wednesdays @ 6pm in AUST 222


osubap.com
 


	

	Questions?

Email BAP President
Jamie Martin
martjami@onid.oregonstate.edu
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